

Dear Patients,

In preparation for the upcoming winter months we would like to advise you of our updated office policy regarding inclement weather. If we determine it is necessary to close KCC offices, the information will be available via the local news channels listed below. As always if you are in doubt or need additional clarification please call the office at 502-595-7744, prior to going to your appointment.

Thank You.
Kidney Care Consultants.

Business closings can be viewed on either:



